
 

 

 

 

South Cambridgeshire District Council is working  

with Highways England to ensure regular updates are 

provided on the A14 upgrade works that are affecting 

the communities of Histon, Impington  

and Orchard Park. 

Weekly updates can be found at 

www.scambs.gov.uk/a14updates 

If you would rather receive weekly  

updates by post, call 01954 712922 or email your  

request to ldf@scambs.gov.uk 


